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Let Sedgwick help your organization qualify for refunds on 
workers' comp premiums and lower the upfront payments you 
make to the Department of Labor & Industries.

Washington group retro program

Why Sedgwick-administered group retro?  
Our program is approved through the Department of Labor & Industries 

and provides employers an opportunity to receive refunds on workers’ 

compensation premiums. By joining the group retro program, you participate  

in a pool of similar businesses allowing you to spread your risk and benefit  

from regular refunds.

How much can I save?
On average, retro refunds range between 25–30 percent; however, the savings 

in program benefits and resources far exceed your refund. Sedgwick uses a 

merit-based approach providing your company an opportunity to receive a 

refund that is higher than the average. Also, participation can help lower your 

experience factor, which lowers overall workers’ compensation costs.

A true customer-centric approach
Our group retro program is about lowering your experience factor by reducing 

the frequency and severity of accidents utilizing smart claims management, 

educating your organization on risk, health and safety issues affecting your 

premium costs, and ultimately partnering with you to create an efficient and 

safe-smart workplace. Program advantages include:

•	 Excellent refund potential

•	 All of the refunds go back to members

•	 Refund formula is merit-based

•	 Strength in numbers

•	 Comprehensive services

To learn more about our TPA solutions, contact Krista Browning:

P. 614.832.3675          E. krista.browning@sedgwick.com

24-701 | 04-18/5

Premium refunds

Lower experience factor

Merit-based refunds

Effective claims 

management

Online claims and 

document access

Safety consulting

Return to work

Education and training

Compliance assistance

Customized support


